

## COMMANDING OFFICER NAVAL ORDNANCE TEST UNIT CAPE CANAVERAL. FLORIDA 32920

6 October 2006

Dear Joshua,

On behalf of the men and women of Team NOTU, I wish to thank you for the outstanding Performance Management training you provided from 4-6 October 2006. This training will assist our supervisors and employees in the transition to the National Security Personnel System (NSPS) scheduled for 21 January 2007.

The professional expertise and wealth of knowledge you provided was exceptionally beneficial.

You may be assured that the training you conducted will have lasting value at this command. I offer my personal thanks for a job WELL DONE.

Sincerely,

W. M. Drake CAPT, USN